
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

Daniel le Chocolat belge 

This is your chance to order some delicious Christmas Chocolates!  Daniel Chocolat 
Belge are:  
 • 100% natural 
 • no preservatives 
 • no artificial additives 
 • only real fruit, real cream and infused  flavors from herbs and spices 
 
How to order: 
 
Orders are done online at:  https://danielchocolates.com/fundraising/rdv/  until 
December 2 inclusive. 
 
Follow instructions on this link to order and pay for the chocolates.   
Note - you must order from this page for your order to be tracked as part of our 
fundraising. 
 
When choosing the shipping option, choose “local pick up”.  All orders will be 
available for pick up at the Rose des Vents Christmas Market on Dec. 8th in the Jules 
Verne Foyer from 9:30am -2:30pm. 

 

Skating party 

DEC 23 from  4 to 5pm   

Hillcrest Rink  
4575 Clancy Loranger Way, Vancouver 

 

Come and join us for our annual holiday 

skating party!  

Free skate and helmet rentals available.  

Admission is free. 

 

Christmas market – December 8! 

Meet us at the Christmas Market on Saturday December 8th from 9:30am to 

3:30pm at the library of Jules Verne. You are inviting to spend a wonderful time with 

our vendors and activities for kids. 

A lot goes on behind the scene for this event, so if you can spare some time 

especially on the day, your help will be greatly appreciated! We need vendors more 

than anything. 

Please contact Nour at nourenayeh@gmail.com if you can spare a few hours on the 

day to help out! 

 

anorcott@gmail.com
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More roles to take at PAC! 

Join us! 

 

Rose-des-vents and Colibris PAC/Newsletter 
Rose-des-Vents & Colibris Parents Association 
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Reminder: Monday, December 3rd - Monthly PAC meeting 

The next meeting will be at 7pm, at Jules Verne Library.  

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents community 
Please contact the PAC secretary no later than two days before the newsletter publication. You can also contact your class representative. 

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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